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26th April 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I hope you had a lovely weekend. I am writing with regards to our school uniform policy and the 

numbers of children who are still not adhering to this. As per previous correspondence, when 

schools fully reopened on 8th March, since non-essential shops weren't open, we were rather more 

relaxed about what children were wearing, appreciative of difficulties some parents may have had 

in purchasing correct uniform and footwear. However, throughout the pandemic, it has always been 

possible to buy many items from supermarkets or online and all shops obviously re-opened on 12th 

April.  

We pride ourselves on being a high attaining, successful school, and with this, there follows high 

expectations across all areas. I am therefore disappointed to see so many children dressed 

inappropriately, in particular, wearing trainers to school on their 'non-PE days'. Trainers are only 

permitted to be worn with PE kits and these should be black or white.  All children should have 

black school shoes; no sandals, boots or trainers.  Additionally, please be reminded that hair bands 

should be blue, black, white, grey or brown and no large accessories should be worn.  

Attached with this letter, is the school's uniform policy for your reference.   
 
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation in ensuring that your child(ren) come to school in the 

correct attire.  

 
Kind regards 
 

  
Mrs Louise Wood  
Headteacher  
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